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Presentation abstract
How does AI change privacy? Are the designers, engineers, and technologists who
create AI technologies equipped to recognize and mitigate the unique privacy risks
entailed by the AI products and services they create? Addressing these questions is

crucial to steer the development of AI products and services toward their promise and
away from privacy invasions. In this presentation, I will detail our research on privacy in

AI. I will begin by introducing a taxonomy of AI privacy risks we created, highlighting
how AI changes the landscape of privacy by introducing risks not previously accounted

for and amplifying the existing ones. Following this, I will discuss insights from an
interview study with 35 AI practitioners, which reveal their practices of AI privacy work

and the barriers therein — awareness, motivation, and ability. Lastly, I will introduce an
ongoing effort to develop Privy, an interactive AI privacy risk identification tool. The
tool assists AI practitioners in identifying and prioritizing privacy risks specific to the
capabilities and requirements of their AI products, promoting more informed and

responsible AI development.
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